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Vote yes on SB210! 
 The voters of Oregon have continued to bring  
forth questions and concerns about the integrity of Oregon elections. 
Oregon has no proven chain of custody for our ballots which leaves them 
completely vulnerable to theft, fraud and manipulation. Ballot watchers are 
not allowed to actually follow ballots or properly verify signatures. Personal 
accountability is achieved when voting is done in precincts with proper 
voter ID and face to face. Oregonians can still request mail-in-ballots for 
their special circumstances. How is it possible in a time of such 
convenience that people find it a hardship to vote in person? 
 
Vote Yes On SB210 
 


